
UVRA 2016 AGM – University Club report 

Report from UVRA Representative on the Board of the University Club 

The UVic Retirees Association held its annual Christmas Buffet Lunch at the 

University Club in December 2015. 

The UVRA Executive has asked the University Club Board to offer a free one-year 

associate membership for the University Club (first-time members). The 

University Club Board will be considering this at its June 2016 Meeting.  

All UVRA Members continue to receive a 25% discount on UClub Membership. 

Submitted by David Leeming 


